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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Tuesday, September 6, 2022 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on 
Tuesday, September 6, 2022 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South 
Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034 
 
Present:  Steve Weinheimer, Chair; Brian Thimm, Member; Fred Miller, Director of Technology; and Heather 
Cramer, Superintendent. 

 

 Technology Updates—Mr. Miller provided an update on what has been happening in the world of technology.  He updated the 

committee on all of the updates throughout the summer.  The library management system was updated, the new firewall was 

installed, devices were ready and handed out to students, the wireless upgrade was finished, new computers were purchased 

and are getting ready for staff use.  New VPN’s will be installed for administrators following the firewall update.  The beginning 

of the year prep is almost wrapping up. 

 Facilities Planning--The committee heard about the staff engagement session.  The committee also discussed the upcoming 

community engagement session on Wednesday, September 14. 

 Elementary Curricular Update—The teachers in grades 3-5 have decided on a grammar and spelling program.  Mrs. Cramer 

will work on getting that update ready to order.  ESSER funds will be used to support this update.  The teachers in PK-3 are 

still reviewing curricular options for a phonics update. 

 Staffing--Mrs. Cramer updated on the two resignations that will be on the board agenda.  She also updated that a custodial 

position is still open.  All other positions have been filled and are going well.  The basketball position interview will happen 

shortly.  The district first needed to ensure that classroom positions were filled and that was the main focus. 

 HS Curricular Update—The HS is working on a new intervention program.  High School science is off to a great start and 

students are being offered additional electives; AP Chemistry was added for a student.  The board will need to discuss 

alternative education options further in regards to requirements and what the district is willing to offer. 

 School Safety Plan-- Mrs. Cramer updated the committee with the changes within the school safety plan.  The only changes 

were in numbers of students and staff as well as the chain of command within the plan.  The SSP will be on the September 

agenda for consideration of approval. 

 

 


